


Good morning Megan,
 
Please see attached a letter from the Independent Planning Commission with regards to the
rezoning review of the planning proposal at the Showground Station Precinct, Castle Hill
(RR_2018_THILL_003_03).
 
Regards,
Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Team Leader
 

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
e: Matthew.Todd-Jones@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: +61 2 9383 2108 | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this email is strictly confidential and prepared solely for the use of the intended
recipient(s).
The copyright of this communication belongs to The Hills Shire Council.
If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of The Hills
Shire Council

DISCLAIMER

Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects.
The sender does not accept liability for any viruses, errors or omissions in the contents of this message or
attachment, which arise as a result of email transmission.




